On behalf of the Board of Directors,
| have great pleasure in inviting you
to the inauguration of

Karunya Israel Initiative,

wherein

Karunya University

will be exchanging the MoU in the
presence of various dignitaries and
educationalists with
Universities in Israel

on 3° November 2013 at 5.30 pm
at Ussishkin Auditorium -

Binyanei Ha'uma

International Convention Centre,

Jerusalem

Dr.Paul Dhinakaran

Chairman & Di el Lid
Chance




